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To Whom It May Concern: 

The National Questers Adobe Chapter 375,a non-profit 
organization, has been involved with the Point Pinos Lighthouse 
since 1994. Our focus has been the refurbishing of the interior of 
the Lighthouse to reflect the years 1893 to 1914. This late 
Victorian style reflects the years when lighthouse keeper Emily 
Fish was in residence. 

Our skills and expertise have been used to locate antiques and 
skilled craftsmen and make appropriate recommendations on 
antiques and period furnishings. We have volunteered our services 
and under certain circumstances have helped fund the purchase of 
items. Our relationship with the City of Pacific Grove, Museum 
Department, has been that of a consultant. 
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